
From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
To: Butch BowersButch@ButchBowers.com

Date: 2/12/2016 7:09:17 AM
Subject: Re: Notice of Dismisssal
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Or, I could ask Delbert or Keith McCook to call him. Which would play best with him? 


Sent from my iPhone

On Feb 11, 2016, at 5:18 PM, Butch Bowers <Butch@ButchBowers.com> wrote:


That was my thought too. He would do that because he's the kind of guy who wants to keep open the possibility 
of needling us further. Did you read about his latest lawsuit against the City of Columbia? The article referred to 
Sloan as a "gadfly". 

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 5:14:39 PM
 
To: Butch Bowers
 
Subject: RE: Notice of Dismisssal
 
We would want it with prejudice.  He has the documents.  Why would he have done that?
 
From: Butch Bowers [mailto:Butch@ButchBowers.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 5:04 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly
 
Subject: Re: Notice of Dismisssal
 
Got it. Thanks. I noticed he dismissed it without prejudice. Should we push for that or just let it be?

From: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 4:31:19 PM
 
To: Butch Bowers
 
Subject: FW: Notice of Dismisssal
 
 
 
From: Singleton, Delbert 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2016 4:30 PM
 
To: Pisarik, Holly; Fanning, Katherine; Flynn, Anne Macon; Lombard, Chris; DeLong, Dale
 
Cc: Singleton, Delbert
 
Subject: Notice of Dismisssal
 
All,
 
Attached is the copy of the notice of dismissal from Jim Carpenter.  The envelope containing the dismissal is 
postmarked February 9, 2016.
 
Delbert
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Delbert H. Singleton, Jr.
Assistant Executive Director and Authority Secretary
SC State Fiscal Accountability Authority
1200 Senate Street | Suite 600 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 734-2314
Fax: (803) 734-2117
 
 
NOTE:  Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board and established the 
State Fiscal Accountability Authority effective July 1, 2015. Please update your contact information.
 
 
 
 
 
 


